
Nicola Hesketh 
Project and Information Co Ordinator 

 
Our Ref: FOI4186/NH/02 
Please ask for: Nicola Hesketh 
Direct dial: 01827 709 587 
E-mail: FOImailbox@tamworth.gov.uk 
 
[name and address redacted] 
 
19th October 2016 
 
Dear [name redacted] 
 
 
Freedom of Information Act – No Information Found 
 
Thank you for your email that we received on 17/10/2016 where you requested information relating 
to Licensed Dog Breeding. 
 
I am writing to advise you that, following a search of our paper and electronic records, I have 
established that the criteria you set in your request resulted in no information found on our 
systems, you can also interpret this as a nil response where applicable. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the 
response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 
 
Project and Information Co Ordinator,  
Tamworth Borough Council, 
Marmion House,  
Lichfield Street,  
Tamworth, 
B79 7BZ 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Nicola Hesketh 
Project and Information Co Ordinator 
 


